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Comments: NO MORE MINING, ever in or anywhere near the Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness or

East or South fork of the Salmon River. None. Ever.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project puts puts ALL of this at risk, including endangered species such as salmon, steelhead,

and bull trout. 

 

Your current 'wilderness evaluation' hugely downplays the impacts to the River of No Return Wilderness

including road construction and mining operations, huge noise impacts, sediment pollution, poison, and

increased wear-and-tear on low-use areas. 

 

And a road that would actually ENTER Wilderness?  That is so obviously off the charts for complete dismissal of

the plan.

 

The Forest Service needs to immediately deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site.

 

 


